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8th March 2004

“Hermes welcomes CGI’s report on proxy voting at AGMs in Australia and the evidence of increased voting by Australian institutions.

Responsible share ownership by financial institutions involves more than just voting. Hermes therefore supports CGIs recommendations for formal adoption in Australia of global best practice as set out in the International Corporate Governance Network (ICGN) Statement of Institutional Shareholder Responsibilities”.
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